
Submitter: Tony Brooks 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I do not support HB 2025 which will raise our gas taxes.  This is ridiculous and not 

needed.  We are already taxed too high in Oregon.  I oppose this.   


